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HUTTON NEWS 
AUTUMN 2024 

REMEMBRANCE SERVICE  
MONDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2024 

 

The Annual Remembrance service will be held on Monday 11th November 
2024 at the Hutton War Memorial in Moor Lane at Hutton. This is your 
opportunity to remember and honour servicemen who lost their lives in two 
world wars.  
          

Please assemble in Hutton Village Hall at 10.45am. Everyone welcome. 
 
 

PARISH COUNCILLOR VACANCY 
 

There is currently a member vacancy on the Parish Council which can now be 
filled by co-option. If you would like to be involved in local affairs then this is 
your opportunity to put yourself forward without the need to go though a formal 
election process. All that’s required is a letter to the Clerk of the Council 
outlining your personal details. This should ideally include your work 
experience, the length of time you have lived in or had connections with the area, 
any existing local memberships and a brief outline of any skills that you might 
be able to bring to the Council. Letters of request will be considered by the 
Council at the next available meeting.  
 

For further information please contact clerk@hutton-pc.gov.uk 
or telephone 01772733829 



          

                  
               Christmas in Hutton 

  
              
                   

                             
Friday 6th December 2024, 5.30pm – 8pm 

      
Hutton Village Hall, Moor Lane, Hutton 

 
  FREE Entry    FREE on-site parking 

 
FREE Mulled Wine, Hot or Cold Drink and Mince Pie 

 
There will be a visit from Father Christmas with a  

complimentary gift for every child. 
 

With a variety of stall-holders offering flowers, decorations and crafts 
from local businesses and organisations, it should help to make your 

Christmas special. 
 

Our ever-popular Candy Floss stall will be there too! 
 

 



PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 
 

At the last meeting of the Council it was decided that the Parish Council 
would fund the creation of a path from the access road just behind the Village 
Hall to the wildlife area at the bottom of the recreation ground. The path 
which will be disabled friendly will allow easy access to the area which has 
developed well since it was first created a few years ago. A bench and hard 
standing will now be incorporated at the far end to allow people to rest and 
take in the peaceful surroundings. 
 

The existing planters located next to the war memorial, which were gifted to 
the Council some years ago, are now well past their best and are to be 
replaced as soon as possible with similar bespoke planters. A contractor has 
been appointed and the work will commence as soon as practicable and 
hopefully in time for this year’s Remembrance Service. 
 

It was also decided that an approach should be made to Lea and Cottam 
Parish Council to utilise their SPID device in 3 locations in Hutton, rather 
than having to buy a new device. Lea and Cottam Parish Council will manage 
the device as part of their own set up, although brackets will need to be 
installed by Hutton PC, locations agreed with LCC and poles erected at the 
agreed locations on Lindle Lane, Ratten Lane and Liverpool Road as 
required. This arrangement will be for a trial period of 12 months which will 
enable us to look at the resultant figures and decide whether to continue the 
arrangements into the future. 

HUTTON VILLAGE HALL 

Hutton Village Hall is available to hire for 
groups, clubs, societies etc. on a regular 
basis or for private hire for parties, 
celebrations, concerts, award evenings, 
wedding receptions etc. 

The hall is well maintained, has a well 
equipped kitchen and a licenced bar is 
available on request. For further details 
and hire rates please contact the booking 
secretary on 617483 or 07783573342 

HUTTON XMAS TREE LIGHTING 2024 
 

The Parish Council will once again decorate 
and light the Christmas tree on Long Wood 
which was donated to us last year by 
Hickory's. We understand that Hickory’s are 
planning an event, as they did last year, for the 
benefit of the community. 
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COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 

Hutton Parish Council meets regularly at Hutton Village Hall and 
residents of the Parish are welcome to attend.  There will be a short 
period early in the meeting for residents to bring up any local issues 
that may be causing them concern.  Meetings are on Wednesday 
unless otherwise stated. 
 

You can find agendas, meeting minutes and dates of future meetings 
and lots more information about the Parish of Hutton by visiting our 
website. 
 
 The next Council meetings are on:  

 

Wednesday the 30th October 2024 
 

Wednesday 27th November 2024 
 

 

HUTTON PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 

David Parkes (Chairman) 01772 614709 
 

Bill Martin (Vice Chairman) 01772 614714  
 

Helen Butterworth   01772 611703   
 

Imogen Martinez 07850223881  Paresh Patel  07968113776 
 

Gareth Potter 07753218036    
 

There is one vacancy at the present time 
 

Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
 

W V McEnnerney-Whittle 01772 733829  
E.mail: clerk@hutton-pc.gov.uk 


